

Seven Hills West Public School

Respectful, Safe, Responsible Learners



INFORMATION FOR PARENTS OF STAGE 3 STUDENTS

Dear Parents/Guardians,

As some of you are already aware, Stage 3 students will be hosting a Challenge Expo in Term 4. All money raised will go towards the Year 6 Farewell, Year 6 gift to the school and contributions will be made to lower the cost of the Year 6 shirts.

During Term 3, Stage 3 students worked in teams to design an activity, plan the layout, organise the presentation and, in some cases, construct the activity. Altogether, Stage 3 students have planned and organised 25 different activities and challenges.

To ensure the success of their stall, students are required to supply the lollies/rewards to the players who would like to play their activity. It is important that the students begin purchasing and collecting their prizes now in preparation for the day, which will be held on Tuesday 6th November 2018.

Students are encouraged stock their lollies in their classrooms as of Term 4. They will be taking home the remaining lollies/rewards at the end of the day but will be asked to close their stall if they run out of prizes.

Students have been asked to purchase cheap Iollies/rewards and to ensure any consumable prizes are already individually packaged for health reasons.

PLEASE DO NOT BUY A LARGE PACKET OF LOLLIES AND THEN WRAP THEM YOURSELF. STUDENTS WILL NOT BE ALLOWED TO USE THEM AS REWARDS FOR THEIR ACTIVITIES.

If you have any enquiries please do not hesitate to contact the school. This activity has the approval of the Principal.

Thank you for supporting the Stage 3 students at our school.

Ms K Becker Principal

25.09.18

Mrs P Jade-Pierce **Assistant Principal** Mrs N Rosario, Miss S Prasad, Mrs W August, Ms C Cook, Mrs M Moon & Mrs K Chhugani Year 6 Classroom Teachers

Cnr Lucas Road and Sackville Street Seven Hills NSW 2147

Telephone: 9622 2136 Facsimile: 9831 6437 Email: sevenhillw-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au